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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

December 27, 2016 

 

     

 

Dorothy Gherity 

418 Sherburne Avenue 

Saint Paul, MN  55103 

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 418 Sherburne Avenue 

 

Ms. Gherity: 

 

This is to confirm that on December 20, 2016, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that 

the Council deny your appeal to be released from the Vacant Building Program, but she 

recommends they waive the fee until March 30, 2017.  She is also recommending an extension 

be granted on the Vehicle Abatement Order dated December 8, 2016, which should come into 

compliance by January 15, 2017. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Racquel Naylor 

City Council Offices 

 

Cc: Fire Supervisors 

 Matt Dornfeld 
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